
Dear Academician, Director Bazarov Boris Vandanovich 
  
Congratulations on your 60the birthday. This is a special and important 

day for you and I would like to express our sincerest greetings. 
  
To achieve better performance, I will pull together and help each other 

sincerely as usual. 
  
Above all, I want to say thank you again and please accept my sincere 

appreciation, best wishes for you. 
  
Husel Borjigin 
Professor, 
Department of International Studies 
Showa Women's University 
Director of Japanese Association for Mongolian Studies, 
1-7-57 Taishido, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 154-8533 JAPAN 
Tel: 0081-3-34115278(Office), Fax: 0081-3-62280928 

 


